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Product change notifications (PCN) is the way of informing customers of upcoming changes
related to Teltonika products. This includes outward appearance adjustments, hardware
improvements, firmware changes, changes to package contents, etc. This page stores information
regarding changes to the FMB208 tracking device. Below you will find a list of both upcoming and
already implemented changes sorted from newest to oldest (top to bottom).
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2021.12.21: FMB208 END OF LIFE Announcement
The product End of Life (EOL) announcement signifies that a product has entered the final phase of
Teltonika Product Life Cycle. Announcement serves as an advance notice of product termination in
accordance with Teltonika EOL policy. Nevertheless, there is still enough time for you to receive
support that you need for the product which will be discontinued. Please contact your sales manager
for more information.

EOL Plan:

End Of Production date: 2021.04.30
End of Bug-Fixing date: 2022.10.30
End Of Support date: 2023.04.30
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